EAST MANCHESTER TOWNSHIP
Board of Supervisors
April 25, 2018

Present: Chairman Steven H. Gross, Jr., Supervisor Barry E. Rudisill, Dave Gentzler,
Manager/Secretary/Treasurer

At a regular meeting held at the township building, Chairman Steven H. Gross, Jr. called the meeting to
order at 7:00 p.m.

The Pledge of Allegiance was waived due to small attendance.

Public Comments
There were none.

Chairman Gross moved to adopt Resolution 2018-9 approving the purchase of 480 Canal Rd for
$59,000.00 and authorizing the Township Manager to sign all documents related to the sale.
Second by Supervisor Rudisill. It was noted in discussion that the property is vital to the Canal Rd
183 interchange for a northbound on ramp. All members voted aye. The motion carried.

Chairman Gross moved to direct the Township Manager to get quotes for the removal of the
improvements on 480 Canal Rd. Supervisor Rudisill second. The motion carried.

Motion by Supervisor Rudisill to adjourn, second by Chairman Gross, to adjourn. All
members voted aye; motion carried. The meeting adjourned at 7:15p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Dave Gentzler
Secretary/Treasurer/Manager
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